
Good morning 
Our residence is at 192 Riverview road which is situated in a north east position on the other 
side of the road to the 205 residence . We have recently noticed height poles installed on this 
property which indicate that from our residence we will unfortunately lose water views to the 
southwest which also includes Scotland Island area .
We would like to suggest that the owners of no 205 consider the loss of water views to there 
immediate neighbours, and that by increasing the height is not necessary to improve there 
dwelling . 
Yours faithfully 
Maurice Drenth

0418 254 240 

Sent from my iPad

Sent: 5/03/2020 9:22:28 AM
Subject: Att: Catriona Shirley re DA2019/1069 For 205 Riverview road Avalon .


